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RECORDS

Public sector openness and transparency are vital values in a thriving
democratic society. Excessive secrecy, on the other hand, feeds conspiracy
theories and weakens the public's confidence in government.

WHO?2

Anyone can request records from the
government under the FOI Act.

It is not necessary for the requestor to be a
citizen or resident of the Cayman Islands.

You can ask for any record held by the
government under the FOI Act.

Your request should be in writing and
contain enough information to assist with
identifying the records.

WHY?

The public has a right to access the records ‘
of the government, balanced with

reasonable exemptions.

All records are open to the public, unless

there is a good reason for withholding them
under the FOI Act.

For more information, visit us at
https://ombudsman.ky/foi
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